jgilbert@appliedplanning.com

From: Jones, David <DLJONES@RIVCO.ORG>
Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2019 3:21 PM

To: Lopez, Valentina

Subject: FW: Plot Plan No. 190011

David L. Jones
Chief Engineering Geologist
TLMA - Planning

From: Destiny Colocho [mailto:DColocho@rincon-nsn.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, June 19, 2019 2:44 PM

To: Jones, David <DLJONES@RIVCO.ORG>

Cc: Deneen Pelton <DPelton@rincon-nsn.gov>

Subject: Plot Plan No. 190011

This sender might be impersonating a domain that's associated with your organization. Learn why this could be a risk Feedback

CAUTION: This email originated externally from the Riverside County email system.
DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Mr. Jones,

This letter is written on behalf of the Rincon Band of Luisefio Indians. We have received your notification
regarding the above referenced project and we thank you for the opportunity to consult. The identified location
is within the Territory of the Luisefio people, and is also within Rincon’s specific area of Historic interest.

Embedded in the Luiseio territory are Rincon’s history, culture and identity. We do not have knowledge of any
cultural resources within or near the proposed project area. However this does not mean that none exist. We
do not request consultation, but we do recommend that an archaeological records search be conducted.

If you have additional questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact our office at your convenience at
(760) 297-2635.

Thank you for the opportunity to protect and preserve our cultural assets.

Sincerely,

Destiny Colocho, RPA

Cultural Resource Manager and Tribal Historic Preservation Officer
Cultural Resource Department

Rincon Band of Luiseiio Indians

1 West Tribal Road | Valley Center, CA 92082

Office:760-297-2635 | Cell: 760-705-7171



Fax: 760-692-1498
Email: dcolocho@rincon-nsn.gov

xl

This message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent
responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you
have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by replying to the sender of this E-Mail by return E-Mail or by telephone. In accordance with Internal
Revenue Service Circular 230, we advise you that if this email contains any tax advice, such tax advice was not intended or written to be used, and it cannot be used, by any
taxpayer for the purpose of avoiding penalties that may be imposed on the taxpayer.



